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Next Meeting: 5/13/2017 
We have a Rocky Forge blacksmith 

"Hammer-In" coming up Saturday May 13th at 
Ted’s shop.  The past few meetings have 
demonstrated the renewed interest in our hobby.  
Attendance has been very good and the number of 
active blacksmithing participants is good testimony 
of the interest.  It is always rewarding for me to see 
such activity and so good to see our more advanced 
smiths working to lead the younger ones.  We have 
a good group of members who like to share their 
knowledge and an eager learning group to suck up 
the information!  What more could we ask? 

The past two meetings I have given a 10 to 
15 minute primer on different tools used at the forge 
and anvil (butcher and swage blocks), I intend to 
keep that tradition going and invite anyone else to 
volunteer for such a presentation.  The idea is to 
introduce our audience to a review (or new to some) 
information about a tool, process or new item.  At 
the May meeting I will briefly discuss the different 
types of steel designations.  Hopefully, you will 
better understand when we throw out numbers like 
52100, 5160 or 1085 steel what those numbers 
mean. 

I am still waiting for volunteer help on the 
little barn at the Illiana show grounds and some 
work on the blacksmith shop.  These projects need 
to be completed before the Illiana show the third 
week of July.  

Speaking of the show I hope all of you can 
free that weekend up and participate in the 3-day 
show (July 21-23).  Even one day would be very 
helpful.  Put the dates on your calendars.  

For the May meeting (5/13) we will start 
with coffee, tea, doughnuts and socializing around 
8:30AM.  A short meeting at 9:15 and open forge 
time starting around 9:30.  Lunch will be around 
12:00.  Carol will not be here for the day so I will 
cook a pot of ham-n-beans for lunch.  Bring 
anything you think would compliment the bean 
soup.  

We will have an Iron-in-the-Hat drawing so 
brings items for that event. 

Everyone enjoys the "Show and Tell" table 
so please bring some of your work, old tools or 
whatever you think would be of interest to show.  

 Hope to see you the 13th. 

Ted  

IBA Conference: June 2-4 
Here is the link to the Brochure describing our 2017 
IBA Conference to be held on June 2-4, at the 
Tipton County 4-H Fairgrounds in Tipton, Indiana. 
Conference demonstrators include: Coppersmith 
Robert Taylor, Brotherhood of Friendly 
Hammermen, Architectural Blacksmith Gordon 
Williams, and Spouse's Program with Connie 
Retter. 

Rocky Forge Address Book 
Here is the web site for you to provide your contact 
information to Rocky Forge. 

http://www.rockyforge.org/members.shtml 

Contacts 
Forgemaster: Ted Stout (stout8525@tds.net, 765-
572-2467 home).  
Newsletter Editor: Dominick Andrisani 
(andrisan@purdue.edu, 765-463-4975 
 

Dates to Remember 
May 20: IBA Hammer-In, Jennings County 
Historical Society Blacksmith Shop, Vernon, IN. 
June 2-4: IBA Conference, Tipton, IN. 
June 15-17: Rural Smiths meeting at Johnson 
County Tractor Show. 
July 21-23: Illiana Show, Rainsville, IN 
Sept. 24, 2017: Art on the Wabash, 10AM-4PM, 
Tapawingo Park, West Lafayette. 
Sept. 30-Oct. 1, 2017: Feast of the Hunters’ Moon. 
June 27-30, 2018: ABANA 2018 Conference will 
held in Richmond, Virginia at the Meadow Event 
Park. 
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